
 

INTERRA PROMOTES TIFFANY WATKINS AND BROOK GERMANN  
November 17, 2022 – Interra Credit Union is announcing the promotion of 2 staff members, 
shared Angie Pletcher, Senior Vice President of Enterprise Risk Management at the credit 
union. 

Tiffany Watkins has been promoted to Assistant Vice President of Compliance and Fraud. 
Watkins will lead the credit union’s Compliance, Anti-Money Laundering/Bank Secrecy and 
Fraud Management programs. This supports Interra’s excellent operating standards for 
established risk tolerances in compliance while following the applicable state and federal laws, 
rules, regulations, and regulatory guidelines.  

With nearly 20 years of experience in the industry, Watkins joined Interra in 2020. Most recently she served as the 
Assistant Vice President, Compliance Director for the credit union. “With significant experience in account 
operations, I understand the importance of finding a balance between mitigating risk and providing a positive 
member experience,” stated Watkins. “Each member of ours has their own story, making their member journey 
unique to their specific needs,” she added.   

Watkins holds a Master of Science in Administration with a concentration in Leadership from 
Central Michigan University, Mount Pleasant, Michigan. She also holds certifications in Bank 
Secrecy Act Compliance Specialist (BSACS), Credit Union Compliance Expert (CUCE), and 
Certified Regulatory Vendor Program Manager (CRVPM).  

Brook Germann has been promoted to Assistant Vice President of Security and Facilities. In 
this role, Germann is responsible for securing the assets of the credit union while also 
overseeing the facilities department. He leads all Interra employees in safety and security 
training and maintains security equipment to ensure all properties are operating correctly.  

Germann has been a part of Interra since 2017. Prior to joining the credit union, he served 22 years for the 
Nappanee Police Department. “Interra is invested in our communities, and we take great pride in developing 
relationships with our members and the community at large,” stated Germann. Actively involved in the community, 
he serves on the Board of Directors for Child and Parent Services (CAPS) of Elkhart County. He is also a member of 
ASIS International, a global community of security practitioners. Germann holds a Bachelor of Science degree in 
Criminal Justice and Public Affairs from Indiana University, South Bend.  

Interra Credit Union, headquartered in Goshen, Indiana, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.7 billion. The 
credit union’s field of membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 315 full and part-time 
employees serving over 91,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, 
Marshall, and Noble counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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